July 18, 2003  DSWG AGENDA
 
1. Adoption of minutes from 6/12/03 meeting 

2. Discussion and adoption of revisions to the LAARs for Dummies document 

3. Discussion regarding proposed modifications to PRR 415 in light of ROS’ failure to endorse the PRR 

4. Discussion of new PRR proposal that would allow a QSE to submit bids for multiple BUL groups 

5. Presentation by Danielle Jaussaud regarding the potential impact of bid price mitigation requirements on LAAR participation in the BUL market. 

 
This should be a very interesting and busy meeting, so I urge you attend.  You will be glad to know that ERCOT has ordered new phone conferencing equipment that should eliminate previous problems with the ability of persons to participate and monitor meetings effectively by phone.  Hopefully, the new system will be in place by the 7/18 meeting.  Those of you wanting to participate by phone should use the following dial-in number for the 7/18 meeting: (512) 225-7280.
 
The 7/18 DSWG meeting will be held at ERCOT’s Austin office in Room 206B.  Se you there, Mark.
